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0il & Gas Conservation Commission

of the State of Colorado

Mr. William R, Smith

Deputy Director

1525 Sherman Street
Denver, Colorado

Dear Sir:

In regard to your correspondence of May 26, 1966, the
tank battery and related facilities for Texas Pacific 0il
Company's State No. 1-9 well has been cleaned up and no
longer presents a safety problem. The subject well is
located in Section 9, Township 20 South, Range 48 West,
McClave Field, Colorado. 21

Yours very truly,

TEXAS PACIFIC OIL COMPANY
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h?{’E. Wootton
District Superintendent
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